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COMMUNIQUE

The Financial Services Commission wishes to inform its stakeholders of its financial
performance for the period from 01 April 2016 to 31 March 2017.

e During the period April 2016 to March 2017, the revenue of the Financial Services
Commission has increased to Rs 1,395 million as compared to Rs 1,143 million for the

same period in the previous year, that is, an increase of 22 per cent.

e The net surplus for the period April 2016 to March 2017 stood at Rs 1,045 million and
was higher by Rs 277 million over the same period in 2016, an increase of 36 percent.
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